
From: Terry Foreman
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: ID changes.
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 1:22:02 PM

I am objecting to the proposed changes to Legislation to remove the requirement to produce
I.D. at time of voting as I believe it will lead to fraudulent actions  by some voters.
 
Terry Foreman
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Terry Foreman

 
Sunshine Coast 4551

 

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. 
www.avast.com

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 461

Page 1 of 1




